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Safer Internet Day 2022 
We believe it is very important that the children remain safe online 

both in school and at home but to also have the opportunity to 

use and enjoy technology.  

As part of our online safety initiative, we will be taking part in Safer 

Internet Day. This year the focus is 'All fun and games' which will 

explore respect and relationships online. The day will consist of a 

range of activities from creating a 'kinder internet spell' to sorting 

information into personal and 'safe to share'. The children will also 

have opportunities to use the computer resources we have in 

school such as the Chromebooks, floor robots, and action 

camera.  

There will also be a parent workshop available online via STEM 

Learning. More details of this are to follow. In the meantime, 

please take a look at some of the helpful activities on the school 

website, under the Online Safety tab.   

Tuesday 8th February 

 


